

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 19th October 2023

Year Four Sports Event Thursday 23rd November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

Our academy belongs to a wider group of local schools within Aylesbury as part of a sports partnership. The sports partnership is a group of primary schools which work together to give children increased opportunities to take part in inter-school sports and participate in different types of games and activities. It promises to be a great morning, and a fantastic opportunity for the children to engage in different sports in a competitive way.

We have arranged that on Thursday, 23^{rd} November, Year Four will be taking part in a multi-skills tournament with other local school children, which will take place at John Colet School in Aylesbury. This tournament will take place in the morning, and we are providing transport for the children to and from the venue; this cost will be funded by the school to enable all pupils to participate. The event is due to finish at 11.30am so children will have their lunch at their usual time when they return to school.

The children will change into their PE kits before they go, and upon their return, they will change back into their uniform. Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school on this day and that they're also provided with a named water bottle.

We will need some parent/carer helpers to accompany us, so please contact us via email to admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk if you are able free and willing to help. If we are inundated with offers, we may need to pick names at random, but we will contact you to let you know either way.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. Katie South

K.S.D

Lower KS2 Assistant Headteacher